
MEETING NOTICE

Representative Clara Sue Price, Chairman, has called a meeting of the BUDGET COMMITTEE ON HUMAN
SERVICES.

Wednesday, June 23, 2004, 2:00 p.m.;  Thursday, June 24, 2004, 8:30 a.m., Roughrider Room,
State Capitol, Bismarck

Date, 
Time, and
Place:

Agenda: Joint meeting with the Budget Committee on Health Care - Wednesday, June 23, 2004 -
Presentations by representatives of the Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation on lengths of
sentences and services provided to inmates convicted of methamphetamine-related offenses and by
representatives of the Department of Human Services on issues relating to methamphetamine
addiction and treatment and on the effect of methamphetamine addiction on children and families in
North Dakota

Thursday, June 24, 2004 - Presentations by representatives of the Department of Human Services
on caseloads of case managers at human service centers, human service center employees and
vacant positions at human service centers; client waiting lists at the human service centers; on other
states’ child support enforcement systems; and on recommendations for structural changes that
should be considered for North Dakota’s child support enforcement system; and other presentations,
including a presentation by representatives of the developmental disabilities reimbursement
workgroup on the development of a new payment system for developmental disabilities services
providers

Special Note:  Anyone who plans to attend the meeting and needs assistance because of a disability should
contact the Legislative Council staff as soon as possible.

Committee Members:  Representatives Clara Sue Price, Jeff Delzer, William R. Devlin, Gary Kreidt, Vonnie
Pietsch, Louise Potter, Robin Weisz, Alon Wieland; Senators Bill L. Bowman, Richard Brown, Tom
Fischer, Joel C. Heitkamp, Aaron Krauter, Judy Lee, Harvey Tallackson, Russell T. Thane

Staff Contacts: Jim W. Smith, Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor
Allen H. Knudson, Assistant Legislative Budget Analyst and Auditor

Any member who is unable to attend this meeting is asked to please notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

John D. Olsrud
Director

JDO/PG

June 3, 2004


